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End of Term 
The final day for Term 3 is this Friday 23rd-not 

22nd as indicated in last week’s ‘Upcoming Events’-

slip of the pen!! Also, ‘Pyjama Day’, on Fri., raising 

funds for the Shoebox appeal. 

 

 

 

Principal’s Awards  

Champions over recent weeks are:  

Zoe Metcalfe-great work 

Layney Rowe-cooperative 

Lucy Simpson-consistent and conscientious 

Ruben Van Dyk-fantastic art & craft 

William McKern-terrific reading efforts 

Jasmine Kilpatrick-great reading improvements 

Bryson Glanvill-improved maths 

Cameron Holschier-diligent application 

Owen Barlagen-terrific spelling 

Ellie Fishlock-great production work 

Jason Higgins-improved writing 

Olivia Sigle– dedication and application to 

‘Murder Under Microscope’ 

Isabel Auldist-working well in library 

Ryan Borella-Holschier-working well in maths 

India Hicks-great work 

Jhi Dudley-consistent improvement 

Harry Dudley-great reading and writing 

Tom McCallum-great reading group work 

Lizzie Lostroh-good scientific knowledge 

Scott Kilpatrick-great application 

Sam Dudley-trying his hardest in reading & 

writing 

Dean MacDonald-great work 

Chloe Paton-lovely handwriting 

Samuel Rowe-working hard in maths 

Jordan Hill-excellent production application 

Dylan Bassett-trying hard in reading & writing 

FROM THE SCHOOL ON A HILL 

The GOLDrush is on and Lilly Lostroh, Kira 

Dickie, Amelia McCrabb, Tom Learmonth and 

Mackenzie Cheeseman have all cashed in. 

Good one! 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Date Event 

NB. A full listing of calendar events for the year is on 

the school webpage and is updated weekly. 

20/9 Regional Spelling Bee at Deni South 

21/9 GOLD AWARDS morning tea 

22/9 Rescheduled Kidzlink-final session 12pm 

23/9 Pyjama Day fundraiser-LAST DAY TERM 3 

10/10 School Resumes-TERM 4 

17/10 Wamba Wamba Week 

18/10 1P –North Deni  forest-Wamba tour 

18/10 P&C Meeting-6:30pm 



 

 

 

 

 

We Value Values 

Well done to the following students who have been 

much ‘valued’ over the past few weeks:  

Duncan Hughes-caring for others 

Will Begg-caring about book neatness 

Olivia Foord-caring for friends 

Charlotte Warren-caring student in library 

Angus Emery-great manners 

Sophie Bashford-great manners 

Isabel Osborne-mature and polite 

Phoebe Aitken-beautiful manners in library 

Elena Mulham-lovely, caring friend 

Abbey Hicks-caring about others 

Elissa Gallpen-caring and friendly 

Chelsea Heagney-caring and considerate 

Kyeasha Ross-caring for staff and students 

Olivia Manzin-great manners 

Jai O’Donnell-great manners 

Marzahn Schoeman-excellent manners 

Mackenzie Cheeseman-respectful and lovely 

manners 

Lilly Lostroh-lovely manners 

Phoebe Fitzmaurice-friendly and caring 

Adrian Mulham-getting along with others 

John Allitt-good role model who assists others 

Lizzie Lostroh-getting along with others 

Olivia Manzin-friendly and welcoming 

Will King-friendly and happy 

Kaitlyn Gatacre-working & playing well 

Jemma Smith-good friend 

Jordon Amor-friendly and cooperative 

This week’s value will be:  

‘Honesty’ 

Congratulations to Amelia McCrabb, Edwina 

Arthur, Lucy Metcalfe and Ben North 

(Distinctions) and Emma McCallum and      

Tallulah McKenzie (Credits) on their           

wonderful achievements in the Uni of NSW 

English competition.  

The Stars of the Month as voted by teachers for 

September and October are outstanding       

students :Isabelle Dudley, Jack King and 

Sophie Bashford.  Nice one! 

Deni’s biggest selling DVD 

- Country Roundup  

available from office for a $10 donation 

Reminders 
Ballarat– 3rd instalment of $50 due by end of this 

week. Remainder of total cost of $200 owing, by  

October 21. 

Coles Vouchers-keep them rolling in! Great support 

so far! 

School Fees– if you’ve forgotten, would be much  

appreciated!  $80 for a single  student. $95 for 2 or 

more students enrolled.  

Ute Muster Coins & Lollies– donations of loose 

change and lollies for the P&C Ute Muster stall 

would be gratefully accepted. 



GOLD Awards Morning Tea 

On next Wednesday at 11am for the following 

clever students and their family (list as at 20/9): 

Pippa Metcalfe  

Nikita Spenceley  

Sophie Bashford  

Edwina Arthur  

Sophie Stringer  

Dominic Read  

Olivia Sigle  

Isabel Osborne 

Jordon Amor   

Emma McCallum  

Reece Weir    

Cody Learmonth  

Amelia McCrabb  

Mackenzie Cheeseman 

Tom Learmonth 

Kira Dickie 

Ben North 

Lillian Lostroh  

Phoebe Aitken 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Term Pointscore 

Team Pts  

CATTLE RUSTLERS 18 One week to go 

and its neck and 

neck for the 

zooper-doopers. 

SHEEP HERDERS 26 

WORM FARMERS 26 

TURKEY GOBBLERS 23 

Canteen Roster 

Wednesday M Oakley    Help Needed 

Thursday K Paton   M Oakley 

Friday J Barlow   Help Needed 

Mon 10/10 L Mulham   M Barnes 

Tues 11/10 N Ritchie   Help Needed! 

Canteen Help Needed 

Desperately 
Maureen would love to be able to rid herself 

of the term..”Help Needed” when drawing up 

next term’s roster (eg. see above!). 

If you can help out, albeit for a few hours, 

please contact Canteen Manager, Maureen. 

_____________________________ 

Please note that ‘booking up’ accounts at the 

canteen need to be in credit and that in Term 

4 no accounts will be operating ‘in the red’. 

What’s New on the Website? 

This newsletter 

Country Roundup Videos in ‘Video Hits’:  

-Farewell from Clem and Clem 

-Dancin’ With the Stars (1/2R, 1P, 3/4H, 

Scruffy Mountain Gals) 

-Galah Performance (Grades 5/6) 

-Old MacDonald (KW) 

-The School on a Hill 

Tournament of Minds 

I’m sure we’ll hear more over the next week, 

but initial reports from the great Darcy  

Barnes  indicate that the TOM team gave 

their all at the State Finals, but pulled up 

short when the prizes were handed out. Even 

so, a remarkable effort by the team and 

coach, Mrs Hunter. Thanks to the wonderful    

support crew as well! 

 

Deni Giants Basketball 

14 Year girls. If interested, contact John 

Arthur on 58814100 or 0427814100. 

Training on Friday nights at 5:30pm, at    

Basketball stadium. 



 


